
 
Teacher allocation 
 

As per the Aladdin message last week, teachers 
for 2025/26 are as follows: 
 

Junior Infants: Ms. K. Doyle 
 

Senior Infants: Ms. Ellen Gahan 
 

1st class: Ms Ciara Neville (until November) 
 

Ms. D. Doyle (from November) 
 

2nd class: Ms. L. Sinnott 
 

3rd/4th class: TBC 
 

5th/6th class: Mr. Nolan 
 

Seomra Síolóige: Ms. Wright 
 

SET: Ms Hanrahan 
 

SET: Ms. C. Sinnott/ Ms. Stanley (job sharing) 

 

 

School Re-opens on Wednesday 27th August 2025  

 

 

 

Wishing all the families of Ballaghkeene NS  

a  

lovely summer break 

 

 

 
BALLAGHKEENE N.S  

 

Email-secretary@ballaghkeenens.ie 

053-9136500 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Summer 2025 



 
 
 
 

Hurling 365 

Many thank you to everyone who volunteered to 
help out with Hurling 365 this year. It is very much 
appreciated. We hope to continue this initiative in 
September.  
 
 
 

Parents’ Association 

We wish to thank the PA for all of their support 
throughout the year. Just this term, they have 
worked effortlessly to help with the incoming in-
fants open night, sponsored walk and 6th class 
yearbooks. The ice cream van organised by the 
PA on Sports Day was a highlight for the pupils 
and staff!  
 
 

Sponsored Walk 

The sponsored walk was a huge success this 
year. The amount raised was €4070. Children 
made a huge effort and this will go a long way to 
help with the running costs of the school as well as 
investing in further staff training  
 
 
 

Flag Poles 
Many thanks to JK Ormonde who sponsored one 
of our flag poles. Our second pole was funded with 
some of the sponsored walk money. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Slán go fóill 
Ms. Isabel O’ Connor will finish up with us on Friday 
27th June. She has been a wonderful, kind, patient 
teacher and colleague. We wish her all the best in her 
future endeavours! 
 
 
 
Graduation 

Best of luck to 6th class as they embark on their next 
chapter in secondary school. You will be sorely 
missed. We wish you all the best! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   Solar Panels 
 
The school recently received funding from the De-
partment of Education to install solar panels. The 
Parents’ Association also made a donation of 
€1500 so that we can install additional panels. 
Thank you for the continued support! 


